
 
 

 

22nd April, 2015 

CAD-IT Consultants (Asia) Pte Ltd 
159 Sin Ming Road 
Amtech Building Lobby 2 
Singapore 575625 
Tel: 64543700 
 
 
Attention: 
Ms Florence Tan 
Chief Operating Officer 
 

 

Dear Florence, 

Letter of Appreciation 

 

We purchased ANSYS HFSS from CAD-IT in August  2014 and it is currently under the 
maintenance contract. We are satisfied with the software and the local support.   

We would like to commend Dr. Zheng Boyu  from CAD-IT for his assistance in trainings and  
addressing the technical difficulties.    In particular, we want to express our thanks to Dr 
Zheng who has been patient and shown his professionalism in assisting us in our 
unconventional applications of the HFSS.   

We would like to thank CAD-IT for the good support and service rendered. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
John Chiang, Ph.D 
Engineering Manager 
 


